
From: Keith Sullivan <sulkei@metpipe.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 8:00 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket: DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Why is this being considered? Are people blind to what is going on out there? People are suffering, 
including myself. The massive rate increase from 2022 nearly crippled us and probably did cripple a 
lot of people. Now they are talking about automatic increases over the course of 2-1/2-3 years? 
Inflation is at its worst in history. Corporations are issuing price increases hand over fist while the 
top 1% of these corporations are raking in the money whilst we the people suffer. Now there will be 
no discussions over the next 3 years? Sure, just toss it out there you're going to raise rates no matter 
what the world is doing? It's quite sickening. 
 
If we have to tighten our belts, why can't Liberty tighten their belts?  
 
Reconsider.  
 
Stop making us pay the price. 
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